
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 24 February 2017 
 
 
 
Fire Evacuation: We held a school-wide fire evacuation practice this morning. This 
had been planned for some time and was not a reaction to the long Bay College fire 
but it certainly provided a timely reminder of how important it is to 'get out and stay 
out' in  a timely and orderly manner. We will be holding a 'lock down' practice next 
week and we will notify you when this has happened. 
 
 
 
Swimming Pool: Back in full operation  
 


